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OH Seattle Race and Social Justice Initiative

OH recognizes the Black, Indigenous, and People of Color (BIPOC) disproportionately experience housing instability as a result of institutional racism. OH is acknowledging this instability by seeking to invest in organizations and projects that demonstrate a commitment to racial equity. OH utilizes the Race and Social Justice Initiative (RSJI), a citywide effort to end institutional racism, as a guide to understand how projects and organizations are taking steps to address institutionalized racism. Please respond to the following questions and submit responses to OH no later than three weeks prior to the due date for completed NOFA responses. Applicants can also include responses with submission of the Community Relations Plan or Housing Policies Consistency Checklist. For more information on the Race and Social Justice Initiative or tools go to: 

http://www.seattle.gov/rsji/  or http://www.housingconsortium.org/member-programs/racial-equity-project/ “




	1. Are there specific steps that your organization has taken to address institutionalized racism or promote racial equity? (e.g. through a strategic planning process, administration of a Race and Social Justice toolkit, leadership, and board training, etc.)  Please describe:

	
	

	
	




	2. Are there specific aspects of the proposed project that address institutionalized racism or further race and social equity in Seattle including but not limited to the project location, target population(s), screening criteria, and outreach and marketing efforts?  Please describe:
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